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Important Dates 

November 11 • Remembrance Day (NO classes from 10:30AM - 11:30AM)  
December 3 • Fall Term ENDS  
December 6 • Commemoration Day (Classes Cancelled)  
December 8 to 22 • Fall Term Final Assessments  
December 24 to January 2 • Holiday Break - Department closed  

 

 
 

 

  

 
 
 

Queen's Economics Society Speaker Series #1 



We are extremely excited to announce that we 
will be hosting Economics alumni and 
Billionaire, Gary Shokar! Gary is the Founder 
and CEO of Avenax Coating Technologies (A 
multinational company with over 1000 
employees) and a major shareholder to some 
of the world's most prominent companies. Not 
to mention, he also invests in major sports 
teams and F1 racing. He's accomplished great 
levels of monetary success by leveraging his 
Economics degree to the fullest and can 
provide invaluable advice to anyone 
considering pursuing Economics, Business, or 
Entrepreneurship post-graduation.  

  
Please fill out the following form and we will be sending an email with a Zoom link to the 
event attached! https://forms.gle/aN3SFhfzM42GN5cs6   
  
Queen's Economics Society 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

Fall Term Exam Schedule and Info 

ECON Fall Exam Schedule here. 
 
Important information from the Exams Office about 
the upcoming Fall exams here. 

 

  

 
 

 

  

 

Not sure you are on the right track to graduate? 
 
Understand and interpret your Academic Requirements Report (ARR), available through 
SOLUS. The Academic Requirements Report is designed to give you advice on what 
courses you will need to take to complete your degree, as well as warn you if you have 
broken any of the various rules that govern which courses may be used in a particular 
degree program.  
 
Still need advice? Contact: econugrd@queensu.ca using your Queen's email and include 
your student number.  

 

 
 

 

  

 



COVID updates 

Classroom procedures and 
COVID guidelines 

  

  

 
 

 

  

 

A Note from the Editor - 
 
Hi All! 
 
Thank you for taking the time to view the first ever edition of the ECON Undergraduate 
Newsletter! To ensure that the information is relevant, your feedback and input is greatly 
appreciated. I plan to use this opportunity to provide assistance, send important 
communication and not inundate you with emails. 
 
Take care and good luck with exams! 
 
Roda (pronouns: she/her) 
Undergraduate Program Assistant 
Email: econugrd@queensu.ca  

 

 

 

 

This newsletter is intended only for Economics Undergraduate students and contains information that may be 
confidential and/or copyrighted. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and 
delete immediately. Use, disclosure or reproduction of this newsletter by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) 
is strictly prohibited. 

 

 
 

    
 

  

 


